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ά9ǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜΣ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƘŜŀǊǘǎΦέ 

Green Shoots of Recovery?

At our assembly this morning, our year 6s shared the Gospel from John where Jesus 
ŘŜǎŎǊƛōŜǎ ƘƛƳǎŜƭŦ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ΨǘǊǳŜ ǾƛƴŜΩ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ΨōǊŀƴŎƘŜǎΩΦ ¢ƘŜ ǾŜǊȅ ŜǎǎŜƴŎŜ 
of a community, is at the heart of that Gospel and our optimism grows that we will 
ǎǘŀǊǘ ǘƻ ǊŜōǳƛƭŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǎǇƛǊƛǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ƛǎƻƭŀǘƛƻƴ ƘŀŘ 
threatened. 

Borough-wide competitions to encourage a fitness burst, community art projects 
designed to make our local park more family friendly and the tantalising promise of a 
return to school trips and visitors are just some of the signs of this recovery. 

We wish our Year 3s the very best as they embark on their First Holy Communion 
over the next few weeks ςƳƻǊŜ ǎƛƎƴǎ ƻŦ ǊŜŎƻǾŜǊȅ ŀƴŘ ǊŜōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎΦ ! ōƛƎ ΨǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜΩ ǘƻ 
our Parish team for preparing the children in such alien circumstances.

While we must still follow national guidance, a guarded optimism is in the air and we 
look forward to more, cautious but firm steps forward.

Enjoy the long weekend, and we look forward to seeing you all back on Tuesday!

God bless, Mr. McNicholas



Reminders and Notices
First Holy Communion at SJV:
Best wishes and good luck to all of our children making their 
First Holy Communion in the coming weeks. The dates are as 
follows: 1st May 11am,  2nd May 12.15pm, 3rd May 11am, 
8th May 11am and 9th May 12.15pm

Planting Day - Stanley CulrossOpen 
Space 8th May 11am
As some of you are aware, Y2 & Y3 have been involved in an art 
project working with Groundswell Arts. We are working with 
other members of the local communityto improve the 
greenspaces around the school.

The "Friends of Stanley Culross" have organised afamily day for 
plantingat the park, starting at 11am. So for all you with "green 
fingers"..................time to get mucky!
(If you canbring a trowel, that would be helpful, but not essential. )



https:// youtu.be/4-4wbHTMRtw

WŜǎǳǎ ǎŀƛŘ ǘƻ Ƙƛǎ ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎΣ άL ŀƳ ǘƘŜ ǘǊǳŜ ǾƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ 

branches. But just as a branch cannot produce fruit unless it 

remains joined to the vine, you cannot produce fruit unless you 

remain in me. Anyone who does not remain in me is like a branch 

that has been thrown away. But if you remain in me and my 

words remain in you, then you will produce much fruit to the 

ƎƭƻǊȅ ƻŦ DƻŘΦέ

tƻǇŜ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ ǎŀƛŘΥ ά²Ŝ 

cannot grow up by 

ourselves; rather, we 

journey and grow in a 

ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΣ ƛƴ ŀ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦέ 

https://youtu.be/4-4wbHTMRtw


The Spring Stride
As we all know, it is important to 
encourage children to participate in 
regular physical activity to promote 
good physical and mental wellbeing. 
The benefits of exercise can also be 
seen in the classroom with improved 
concentration and memory function. 
After a long period of Lockdown, it is 
important that we get our bodies 
moving as well as catching up on our 
school work!

We are joining a Haringey-wide competition based around 25 
days of physical activity. We will be assessed on how 
frequently our children participate in physical activity and the 
variety of activity. Daily physical activity could be The Daily 
Mile, sports, games, or more traditional PE lesson activities. 
Our children LOVE a competition ςbring it on!


